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                             October Meeting 

 

Wednesday, October 28th is the date of our next meeting. Be sure to note the change 
of day from Thursday to Wednesday. The meeting will be held at the Oscoda Methodist 
Church at 6:00 p.m. The menu and cost of the meal for this meeting will be announced at a 
later date, but it will be catered by Bill Tait. Everyone enjoyed the rib dinner Bill served in 
September. This meal will be as good. Lion Dustin’s parents will be our special guests and will 
share information about their therapeutic riding center. RSVP your attendance to Lion Connie 
– phone 739-4459 or email pappaeddie@charter.net. if you haven’t already done so. 

 

                                                        
 

Tuesday, October 6 – American Legion Hall 

Noon – 5:45 

Workers are needed to set up at 10:30 and to pack it up at 6:15. 

Donors are welcome all afternoon with appointments. 

 

 
 

Special Lion Thoughts 
 

 Expressions of sympathy are extended to Lion Sue Bovan and family. Lion Pete passed 
away recently. The family has requested that donations be made to the Oscoda Education 
Opportunity Foundation designating your gift to the Peter F. Bovan Athletic Fund. 
 
 Lion Dave Schaeffer and his family will be leaving us in November. We wish them 
success and happiness as they move to South Carolina. 
 

http://www.oscodalionsclub.org/
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********** Committee Reports ********** 

 

Humanitarian 

 
 

 A ramp was completed on September 30th  for a couple on Sunset in Oscoda. Two 
platforms were constructed with ramp sections of 8 and 14 feet. Materials for the ramp were 
$ 854.55. Lion Tony reports that lumber availability has costs up approximately 20%, $28 per 
foot. Thanks go to Lions Tony, Chuck, Ann and Bill G. for their efforts on the project. Special 
thanks go to Lion Kay who provided lunch for the crew. 
 

River Road Clean-Up 

 
 The last road clean-up of the year was completed on September 17th. Twelve Lions put 
the scenic back in the by-way. Bud Lite cans and plastic water bottles were the favorite items 
that travelers tossed along the road. 

 

Fall Arts and Crafts Show Cancelled 

 
 Vendors have been notified about the cancellation of the fall show. Many vendors 
have donated their booth fees to the club and many vendors have already signed up for next 
year’s show.  
 

Souper Supper Cancelled 

 
 The COVID 19 virus has also caused this special event to be cancelled. Mrs. Merdzinski 
has requested the Lions’ help with funds to repair the kiln. Lion Bill Gaines reports that Mrs. 
Merdzinski, who is now the high school and middle school art teacher, has agreed to have her 
middle school students participate in the annual Peace Poster contest. 
  



Community Donations 

  
 The ads placed in the Oscoda Press and News Herald and donations from businesses 
and individuals have added $5,600 to help support our activities fund. Also in the works are 
radio interviews and ads which will address the important work of the club and solicit 
donations. 

 
  October 6: Blood Drive – American Legion – Noon – 5:45 

 

October 10: District Cabinet Meeting – Central Lake Veterans’   

             Center and ZOOM – 10:00 a.m.  

             Officer training will be available remotely. 

 

October 28: Club Meeting – Wednesday, Oscoda Methodist Church 

              6:00 p.m. 

October 31:  

 

                          

November 1: Daylight Saving Time Ends.  

November 3: Election Day  

 

November 11: Veterans Day 

 

November ?: Club meeting – Day and Date to be determined 

 

November 26:  

 

 



 

 
 

  
  

 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 


